
Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am so excited to teach your child next year! They are an
amazing group of learners and future leaders. I hope that
you and your family have a relaxing summer that allows
you to make memories and spend plenty of time outside.

That being said, I have also seen firsthand that working on
academic skills with your child throughout the summer can
help them to feel ready for the new material they will take
on next year. Reading each night just as they have done
throughout the school year and completing a few math
review pages per week will keep their minds sharp! This
packet contains many of the skills they should have
obtained in 2nd grade that will prepare them for 3rd grade.
It is completely optional but definitely recommended!

Warmly,
Mrs. Riegel






































